
 

Hello again, 

I hope you had a good holiday season & wish you all a Happy New Year.  I’m 

writing to let you know that we’re having a chapter meeting on 1/18, 2pm at 

Ohav Sholom apartments. Lavonda Collins, an attorney with the Legal Project, 

will be advising us regarding our wills and other legal documents which we 

need to have in order. Her presentation will be followed by our chapter meeting 

and will include welcoming 5 new members. I hope to see you there.  

Bob Sinacore, Albany Chapter President 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

• Everyone is invited to this Albany Chapter Quarterly Meeting. 
• Learn about StateWide and how this organization benefits seniors. 
• Refreshments will be served. 
• Please park in the Ohav Shalom Synagogue lot                                                       

and follow the sidewalk to the building. 

A representative from the LEGAL PROJECT will talk with us about how                      
they provide free legal assistance to seniors and disabled adults. 

Thursday, January 18, 2024                                         

2:00—3:30 PM 

Ohav Sholom Senior Apartments                                          
First Floor Community Room 

115 Krumkill Road, Albany 


